C.V. RAMAN COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING, BHUBANESWAR

OFFICE OF THE DEAN FIRST YEAR

CIRCULAR

Letter no: CYVRCE/DFY/04/184/2018 Date: 13/11/2018

Sub: Conference on “Career Prospects in Indian Navy”

It is a pleasure to intimate all, that a team from INS Chilka would be
addressing our students as a Publicity Drive on “Career prospects of
Engineers in Indian Navy” on 17" November’ 2018 (Saturday), from 10:45
am -12:15 pm, Venue RIHC Auditorium.

Interested students and faculty members are requested to attend the

program as per their availability.

7

o

Dean First Year

Copy to:
Chairman’s Office/ Principal Office/

All HoD & Deans/ All Notice Boards.



